
From: Liu J 

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 3:29 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Proposed Zoning By Law Amendment - D02-22006 

Hi Richmond Hill Officer, 

I am in opposition to this proposed zoning by-law amendment in our neighbourhood. My 
name is Yan Shan (Jacqueline) Liu. My address is 10 Deer run court. Richmond Hill.  

Best Regards 

Jacqueline Liu 
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